
S.  Tahoe  launching  fall
Citizens Academy
South Lake Tahoe is accepting applications for the fall 2013
Citizens Academy.

The Citizens Academy will be on Wednesday evenings from 5:30-8
from Sept. 25–Oct. 30.

The application deadline is Sept. at 5pm.

The South Lake Tahoe Citizens Academy is a free, six-session
interactive course designed to provide residents with an in-
depth look into municipal government, as well as, information
about the services and programs of South Lake Tahoe.

More information is available online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/08/s-tahoe-launching-fall-citizens-academy/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/08/s-tahoe-launching-fall-citizens-academy/
http://www.cityofslt.us/index.aspx?nid=682

